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Student Council retreat 
On January 23rd our Student Council students will be participating in a retreat here at 
FIS. Trish Bemboom will be working with our Student Council and our advisors Kristin 
Herbert and Jason Swanson to help build leadership capacity. This is a great 
opportunity and congratulate Mr. Swanson and Ms. Herbert for providing this leadership 
opportunity.  
 
 
STAR testing 
January 1- 15th was our screening window for math and reading. As a building we will 
look at each student's data points and work through how to best support our students 
along with guiding our instruction.This is an excellent data point as we continue to 
prepare for MCA’s this spring.  
 
 
Professional Development day      
January 27th is a staff development day and we will have a presentation from William 
Grube on Artificial Intelligence and how to best utilize this technology in the classroom.  
This will be a good time to learn and grow as staff members. The afternoon time is 
dedicated for staff to work in their classrooms.  
 
     
 
 
 

 


